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【 Connecting institutions 】 【 Comments 】 
Kyushu University Hospital (Japan), 
Kurume University (Japan), 
Kyushu Godo Law Office (Japan) 

This meeting was held for the first time this year in 
accordance with the Kyushu University Hospital Medical 
Safety Audit Committee regulations. The theme of the audit 
was “The system of admission, discharge, and perioperative 
support center,” and was conducted in a conference room and 
the support center. Because of the spread of COVID-19, 
some participants had to attend online, but we successfully 
proceeded with the audit via online live demonstration.  
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